
Re: CERCLA Approval  
Paula Whiting to: Brian Lenihan 08/12/2010 09:16 AM
Cc: Benjamin Franco, cmc, Russell Graham, Larry Lamberth

The OSR acceptability status is dynamic in nature and subject to change, Region 4 has instituted a policy 
where EPA conducts a verification of continued acceptability (VCA) on facilities that have been previously 
found acceptable under the CERCLA Off-site Rule (OSR) such as the Outer Loop Recycling and Disposal 
Facility, Louisville, KY facility.  The purpose of a VCA is to provide a periodic check to assure that the 
facility continues to be acceptable.  VCAs are conducted when a request for OSR status is received and 
the previous VCA had been conducted more than 60 days prior.  VCA are valid for 60 days. 

A VCA was completed for the Outer Loop Recycling and Disposal Facility, Louisville, KY facility on July 
26, 2010, so the VCA is valid until September 26, 2010.  CERCLA waste shipments sent to the Outer 
Loop Recycling and Disposal Facility, Louisville, KY facility up until September 26th, are in full compliance 
with the OSR.  If CERCLA wastes are planned to be sent after this date, please contact me about a week 
or so prior to September 26th, so that a new VCA can be conducted at that time.  

Thanks,

Paula A Whiting
Environmental Engineer
South Enforcement and Compliance Section
RCRA and OPA Enforcement and Compliance Branch
US Environmental Protection Agency - Region IV
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center
61 Forsyth Street SW
Atlanta, GA 30303
Phone: 404-562-9277
FAX:  404-562-8566

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL - FOIA EXEMPT - DO NOT RELEASE

NOTE:  This message and any attachments from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency may contain 
CONFIDENTIAL and legally protected information.  If you are not the addressee or the intended recipient, 
please do not read, copy, use or disclose this communication to others.  Also, please notify the sender by 
replying to this message and then delete it from your system.

Brian Lenihan 08/12/2010 09:10:14 AMPaula, I need to check the CERCLA approval for...

From: Brian Lenihan <brianmlenihan@gmail.com>
To: Paula Whiting/R4/USEPA/US@EPA
Cc: Benjamin Franco/R4/USEPA/US@EPA, cmc <cmcr4u@aol.com>, Russell Graham 

<cmcsboogie@aol.com>
Date: 08/12/2010 09:10 AM
Subject: CERCLA Approval

Paula,

I need to check the CERCLA approval for the following facility:

Waste Management of KY, LLC



Outer Loop Recycling and Disposal Facility
2673 Outer Loop Road
Louisville, Kentucky 40219
1-502-966-0272
ID # 056-00028

Additional Information:
Type of Waste: Non hazardous non-DOT regulated soil
Amount: up to 50 tons
Shipping Date: To Be Determined (within the next 30 days)
Type of Site: ER
Name of Site: Butler Road Mercury Spill
Requester: CMC, Inc. and Ben Franco (EPA OSC)

If you have any questions or need additional information please let me know, thanks for your 
time.

Brian Lenihan, CHMM
cell: 502-553-9538


